
 

Telstra NRL & NRLW Football Exchange Tamworth - Terms and Conditions  

By submitting an entry to this promotion, you are deemed to have accepted these terms and 
conditions. 

This promotion is being run by Telstra Limited (ABN 64 086 174 781) of 369 Peel Street, Shop 3, 
Tamworth, NSW, 2340 ("we", “us” or “our”). 

Dates you need to know 

The promotion starts at 3:30pm AEST, Thursday 9th May 2024 and will continue until all stock has 
been exhausted ("promotion period").   

How do you enter? 

To enter, you must, during the promotion period: 

During the offer period, if you: 
 

(a) visit the Telstra store located at 369 Peel Street, Shop 3, Tamworth, NSW, 2340 and 

(b) show your valid old sports ball (see restrictions below), then 

(c) we will trade you a brand new NRL or NRLW Steeden Football valued at $59.99 (inc GST) 
(subject to availability).  

Ball trade in restrictions: 

Eligible balls for trade in are Steeden (Rugby League), Sherrin (AFL), Gilberts (Rugby Union), Soccer 
Ball, Netball, or a Cricket Ball.  

Ineligible balls for trade ins include a Basketball, Tennis Ball, Golf Ball, Softball, Baseball, Bowling Ball, 
Beach Ball, Pool Ball, Table Tennis Ball, or Squash Ball. 
 
The promoter’s decision is final on what constitutes an eligible ball for the trade in. Stocks are limited 
and your first choice of ball may not be available.  

Prize Conditions 

You are only entitled to receive one (1) ball per person. This is awarded on a ‘first come, first served’ 
basis. And upon the exhaustion of the prize pool the promotion will close.  

A gift, or any unused portion of a gift, cannot be transferred, exchanged, or redeemed for cash. 

We take no responsibility for any variation in the value of a gift.  

Unclaimed prize draw 

Subject to the unclaimed prize draw clause, if for any reason whatsoever a winner does not redeem a 
prize or an element of the prize by the time stipulated by us, then the prize or that element of the 
prize will be forfeited by the winner and cash will not be awarded in lieu. 
 

Photographs and comments from the winner 

If you are the winner, we may contact you about the promotion, and take photos of you, and use 
your comments and photos for promotional and marketing purposes.  If we do so, you grant us a 



 

 

royalty free, perpetual and irrevocable licence to use your comments and the photos for such 
purposes. 

 

Use and disclosure of your information 

We may use and disclose the information you provide in submitting an entry on the terms and for 
the purposes set out in our Privacy Statement, and as required to conduct this promotion, which may 
include disclosing that information to prize suppliers. The Privacy Statement is available at 
www.telstra.com.au/privacy/privacy_statement.html or by calling 1800 039 059.  

If you would like to access or correct the personal information that we hold about you, you should 
contact us by phoning 1800 039 059. 

 
Tampering with entries 
 
We reserve the right to verify the validity of entries and entrants (including an entrant’s identity, age 
and address) and to disqualify any entrant who submits an entry that is not in accordance with these 
Terms and Conditions or who tampers with the entry process.  
 
If there is a dispute about the identity of an entrant, the entrant will be deemed to be [the person 
whose name and phone number are provided on the entry ticket]. 

Suspension, cancellation, modification or termination of the promotion 

If for any reason beyond our reasonable control, we are not able to conduct the promotion as 
anticipated, we may, unless to do so would be prohibited by law, disqualify any entrant, or subject to 
any written directions from a regulatory authority, cancel, suspend, modify, or terminate the 
promotion. 

Liability excluded 

To the extent permitted by law, we will not be liable for any loss or damage, or personal injury 
suffered or sustained in connection with the promotion including the prize or the taking of the prize. 
We accept no responsibility for any tax liabilities that may arise from winning the prize.  

 
 


